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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 24th November 2017 





�

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	95.4%


Year 1		-	95.3%


Year 2		-	92.9%


Year 3		-	97.7%


Year 4		-	96.6%


Year 5		-	98.7%


Year 6		-	95.9%








Readers of the Week








Rec		Ra’id


Y1		Yad


Y2		Aisha


Y3		Susana		


Y4		Vanesa


Y5		Eliza


Y6		Sara








Awards








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Summayah	Yr 1	Considerate


Ali		Yr 2	Considerate 


Courtney	Yr 2	Considerate


Kassim		Yr 4	Forgiving














Merit Awards


Rec Iasmina & Laura	 	Yr 4 Mohammed & Luca


Yr 1 Denayah & Nicardo	Yr 5 Najwa & Zakiya


Yr 2 Adama & Aja		Yr 6 Zak & Amy
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Winter Weather


Now winter is upon us can you please make sure all children have suitable footwear and a warm coat every day.


Can you please also make sure all your children’s property is clearly named.


Thank you.
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Important Dates to remember


Teacher Training Day – Friday 22nd December 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Christmas Holidays – 22/12/2017 to 05/01/2018


All children return to school on Monday 8th January 2018.

















Foundry School Nursery














The Real Junk Food Project Central with Oasis Hub Foundry


Every Thursday starting 30th November, from 1pm-4pm come along and shop.


Everyone welcome and it’s PAYF (Pay as you Feel). Bring your own bags and come and enjoy a different way of shopping. Feeding bellies not bins.
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Dinner Money


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.








Football Fixtures


There has been many football games going on this week and we would like to say a big well done to all of our different football teams. They have all done a fantastic job of representing our academy and played really well. 
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